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You are invited!  

  
Universität Heidelberg is looking for former students, exchange students, professors, researchers and friends to build 
its American HAUS (Heidelberg Alumni U.S.). After forming the national Alumni organization, we are now starting 
Regional Chapters in different areas of the country. 
  
Whether you spent a semester, a year or even graduated at Universität Heidelberg, you are invited. All friends of 
Heidelberg are also welcome at the very first gathering of the Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS) Pacific Northwest 
Chapter   

on Saturday, March 20, 2010, at 4 PM 
at  Restaurant FEIERABEND 

422 Yale Avenue North 
Seattle, WA 98109 

www.feierabendseattle.com 
 

You will get the very latest news about Universität Heidelberg and you will have the chance to network or reconnect 
with other former Heidelbergers. We will discuss the upcoming 625th anniversary of the university in 2011. And 
most of all, we look forward to hearing YOUR ideas for the HAUS Pacific Northwest Regional Chapter! 
 
For those wanting to see more of the city beforehand we offer to be your tour guide starting with a coffee meeting at 
noon at Seattle Coffee Works  

Seattle Coffee Works  
107 Pike Street 

Seattle, WA  
www.seattlecoffeeworks.com  

 
For those staying the night we will be happy to have a list of options to go out and about in the city after we are done 
at Feierabend. 
  
Please R.S.V.P by Friday, March 12, 2010 at info@HeidelbergUniversity.org and please indicate if you would like 
to take the tour at noon. 
 
We realize that for some of you Seattle might not be exactly in your neighborhood. But we would like to take this 
opportunity to inform you about the closest Regional Chapter and encourage you to stay in touch and give us your e-
mail information. We love to hear from you at info@HeidelbergUniversity.org. 
For more information on HAUS please go to www.haus.uni-hd.de/ 
  
Mit herzlichen Grüßen und bis bald, 
  
John Barber and Greg Zarelli 
HAUS Regional Co-Chairs of the Pacific Northwest 
 
 

 


